
PUBLIC NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

                        COVID-19  
  

           MUNICIPAL OPERATIONS 

  

  

  
   

To limit the spread of the COVID-19 virus the Township of Joly is making some 
operational changes.  The Municipal Office will be CLOSED to the public from 
Tuesday March 17 until Tuesday August 4, 2020, unless otherwise posted.  

  

To this effect, we are attempting to minimize physical contact with the public, so if you are 
able to conduct your business by email, telephone or at a later date, please proceed in 
this manner.  

  

If you are experiencing flu like symptoms (coughing, fever, shortness of breath) please 
stay home and do not visit any municipal facilities.  

  

If you are experiencing any flu like symptoms, please contact Telehealth and/or the 
North Bay Parry Sound District Health Unit for assistance.  

  

Telehealth – 1-866-797-0000  

  

North Bay Parry Sound District Health Unit – 705-474-1400 or 
https://www.myhealthunit.ca/en/index.asp  
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